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This is a large increased burden on businesses that is beyond what should be 

required, especially with the huge electrical burden that places on our energy system. 

If they wanted to supply this for their customers they would, it’s not the government 

job to dictate a requirement that is based upon someone’s vehicle choice. It isn’t a 

requirement for travel to have an electric vehicle, so leave the choice of supply for 

them up to a business or property to make that decision. The is an unnecessary and 

expensive bill 


